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My testimony. 

SB320 - NO 

 

 “I OPPOSE SB320. Do not mandate minimum sentencing. Each crime should be 

looked at independently, and appropriate sentencing be done based on the severity 

and intention of the crime.”  

 Not all crimes warrant a minimum sentence, most deserve the full punishment.There 

is a long continued history by the Oregon Legislature to allow violent criminals to run 

rampant in Oregon. Criminals will continue to escalate their crimes here in Oregon, 

especially since there are no long term consequences to their actions. We must hold 

criminals AND the Legislature accountable. 

 

Thank you, 

Melaniya Huff 


